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Brookfield Australian Opportunities Fund (ASX: BAO)  

Results of Unitholder Meeting 

 

 

Brookfield Capital Management Limited (BCML) the Responsible Entity of Brookfield Australian 

Opportunities Fund (BAO/Fund) is pleased to advise that the ordinary resolution to acquire a 

substantial asset from Multiplex Property Income Fund (MPIF) (Acquisition) was passed at the 

Unitholder Meeting of the Fund held in Sydney this morning. 

 

The implementation of the Acquisition is subject to a number of conditions including the 

approval of MPIF unitholders.  A MPIF unitholder meeting is scheduled for this afternoon. 

BCML will provide investors with the results of the MPIF unitholder meeting later today. 

 

Please find attached a summary of the poll results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please contact:  

 

Boardroom Pty Limited 

Ph: 1800 766 011 or  

+61 2 9290 9600 

 

Brookfield Customer Service 

Ph: 1800 570 000 

Email: clientenquiries@au.brookfield.com 
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